
THE NORTH COUNTRY STATIONS 

OF VERMONT 

BOX 662 ST. JOHNSBURY, VERMONT TEL. PI 8 -2344 

December 28, 1955 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your reports in regar ?s to DX program from 

WIKE December 5, 1955. 

Now that the Christmas rush is over, I have a chance 

to sit down and write these notes of appreciation to each 

of the many respondents. 

I am sorry reception was poor. I am sure we would 

have had a much better showing if WP hpd not experienced 

transmitter difficulties, which cut down our strength 

considerably. 1 would appreciate running another show 

at some future date and see if we can improve the reports 

from DX'ers all over the country. The best report we have 

ever received was from Albuquerque, New Mexico, a couple 

of years ago during a frequency check. If we did it before 

we can do it again. 

WIKE 
MEMPHREMAGOG BROADCASTING CO.. INC. 

NEWPORT 

Sincerely, 

Donald A.- Thurston, Manager 
Radio Station WIKE 

WTWN WNIX 
TWIN STATE BROADCASTERS. INC. CONNECTICUT VALLEY BROADCASTING CO.. INC. 

ST. JOHNSBURY SPRINGFIELD 


